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Yesterday we had a wonderful donation of food for the animals from Trek Agriculture. This food 

is going to go a long way to helping the buffalo and others. Roger with the driver this morning 

with Spot. We cannot thank Dean and many others enough for this help with food. Much 

appreciated. 
 

 


